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From: Susan Dunkley

Sent: 01 March 2024 10:25

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Velmore Farm Development

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Test Valley Council

We are very concerned over the proposed development of 1070 houses in the land off Templars Way.

The road network in this area is already very busy and adding, potentially, another 2000 more vehicles must result in
gridlock at peak times of the day. Our experience is that the local health services are already at breaking point and
we can't see how they could cope with an additional 2000 plus patients. Flooding must also be an issue as is the very

real loss of green space and biodiversity.

We totally understand that new houses are required but we think that this proposal needs to be rejected for the
reasons stated above.

Kind Regards,

Sue & Carl Dunkley





